
 

 

 

MEDICARE OPEN ENROLLMENT 2025 
 

 

Medicare Open Enrollment runs from October 15 through December 7, 2025. This is your 

annual opportunity to review your current Medicare coverage and make any necessary 

changes for the upcoming year. 

 

The Wexford County Council on Aging is pleased to offer phone consultations with our 

trained Medicare counselors at no cost to you, thanks to funding provided through local 

millage support. 

To ensure we can assist you effectively, please review the following important details: 

 

What You Need to Do: 

•  Complete the enclosed Medicare Prescription Drug Personal Information Sheet. 

o Be sure to fill out both sides carefully, listing all medications you take and how often 

you take them each day. 

• Return your completed form by October 30, 2025.  

o We’ll begin making calls between October 15 and December 7. Forms will be 

processed in the order they’re received, so early submission is encouraged. Although 

we try to help as many clients as we can, we cannot guarantee assistance to those 

who do not have their personal information sheet submitted to us by October 30th, . 

 

• All consultations will be conducted by phone. 

o To avoid missing our call, we recommend saving our number (231-775-0133) in 

your contacts, so you recognize it and know it’s not spam. If we’re unable to reach 

you, we’ll leave a voicemail and move on to the next participant. Please call us back 

as soon as possible so we can continue your consultation. 

 

How to Return Your Form: 

To: 

WCCOA/MI Options 

714 W. 13th St. 

Cadillac, MI 49601 

 

You may also: 

 Drop it off at our office during business hours or use our secure drop box after hours. 

 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call us at 231-775-0133. 

Thank you for choosing the MI Options and the Wexford County Council on Aging to 

support your Medicare needs. We look forward to serving you! 
 

 

 


